St. Paul station
to be renovated

The U.S. Coast Guard has award-
I & contract of nearly $3.4 million 1o
Alaska Mochanical Contractors of An
chomage for the overhaul of n LORAN
station on Si. Paul Island, the Alnska
Congressional Delegation nnnounced
recently.

The contract includes all materials,
cquipmemt and labor for work con-
sisting of the replacement of insuls-
tion, interior walls, doors and win-
dows, mechunical work and the
replacement and repair of elecirical

und mechanical systems.




